
Justin Giroux
Fairfield

Dear Labor and Housing Committee,
I am a property manager of long-term rental housing units in Central Maine. I am 
writing to express my strongest opposition to LD 1397. I am opposed on several 
grounds: it is an overreach of government, and it will be an administrative burden for 
both landlords and the government. I believe this would be a long-term burden. I also 
cannot see substantial benefits to government, tenants, or landlords. Please oppose 
this bill. 
Regards,
Justin Giroux
Manager
Habitat For ME LLC
Fairfield


